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No. 5/52/2016-1AR
Government of Haryana
Chief Secretary’s Office

Administrative Reforms Department

. Dated Chandigarh, the 14" January, 2019

(i)  All the Administrative Secretaries to Govt. Haryana.
(i)  All Head of Departments in Haryana.
(ii))  All the Chief Administrators and Managing Directors of
Boards/Corporations in Haryana.

Subject:- Regarding violation of RTI Act due to refusal to accept RTI application with

cash fee.

Sir/Madam,

I am directed to address you on the subject cited above and to say that it has
come to notice of the Government that many Departments I{ke Haryana Shehri Vikas
Pradhikaran (HSVP), Gurugram Metropolitan Development Authority (GMDA), Haryana State
Infrastructure & Industrial Development Corporation (HSIIDC), Real Estate Regulatory
Authority (RERA), and Health Department, have made no provision for accepting RTI
applications with cash fee. They are, therefore, requested to make provision for accepting RTI
applications fee in cash in Cash Section of your Departments.

This may kindly be brought to the notice of all concerned for compliance.

Yours faithfully,

(Santosh Kumari)

- Under Secretary, Administrative Reforms,
for Chief Secretary to Government, Haryana.
Rax 2740001, 2740226, Ext. 8818.

E-mail address: undersecy.ar@hry.gov.in ¥

Endst.No.5/ 52/20 16-IAR, Dated Chandigarh the, January, 2019.

A copy is forwarded to the following for information and necessary action:-
1. State Chief Information Commissioner, Haryana, SCO No.70-71, Sector-8, Chandigarh

w.r.t. to their letter No. 21522/SCIC/EA-1/2018 dated 26.12.2018.
2. Sh. Abhay Jain, Convener, Manav Awaaj, # 5, First Floor, Near Jan Mandir, Sadar
Bazar, Gurugram.

Under Secretary,
Administrative Reforms Department.



